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Fauquier County Government and Public Schools
for Industrial Environmental Engineering Services

Project: LMACC2 Renovation of Buildings 3 and 5 at the
National Naval Medical Center, Bethesda, MD
Contract No.: N40080-10-D-0492 Task Order 0003

SUBJECT:  Reference for Kynoch Environmental Management, Inc. (KEM)
To Whom It May Concern:

We have had the pleasure and privilege of working with Kynoch Environmental
Management, Inc. (KEM) on numerous projects dating back to 1999. The John C. Grimberg Co.,
Inc. is a general and mechanical contractor with operations in the mid-Atlantic Region. We perform
heavy industrial, public works, laboratory, school and administrative facility projects for federal,
state and municipal agencies, as well as private work. We have had frequent occasion to retain and
rely on KEM's services for those projects involving environmental management issues, whether part
of our base contract work or unexpectedly arising during performance. KEM always provides us
with thorough investigation and analysis of environmental issues and situations and provides
carefully considered and cost-effective recommendations.

For example, on one of our current projects with the federal government at the National
Naval Medical Center in Bethesda, Maryland, we encountered unforeseen mercury in building
piping and in basement crawl space soil. We engaged KEM to assist in assessing the situation and
provide recommendations for remediation on this time-sensitive issue. KEM quickly mobilized and
conducted a thorough investigation including sampling and testing throughout the building. KEM
provided a concise report presenting the results of the testing, analytical analysis and
recommendations for remediation, which we are implementing at the direction of the government.

We have found KEM to be an experienced and qualified environmental engineering firm.
They have always been responsive to our requests and the needs and requirements of the projects
for which we retained their services. We have found the quality of their work and the timeliness of
their services to be unparalleled.
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Should you have any questions regarding our experience with KEM, I would be happy to
discuss such matters with you.

D. Danforth
Vice President



